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In-person voting is more accurate and more valuable. I would take that over the 

"convenience" of mail-in ballots any day.  I personally know many people who don't 

care about voting, so they hand their ballot over to someone else to fill out and turn in 

on their behalf. I want those who participate in Oregon elections to vote as residents 

and stakeholders in the success and future of this state. 


